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March 2023 

NEWSLETTER 

School Start Time: 

 8:45 a.m. 

Dismissal Time: 

 3:05 p.m. (walk/driven) 

3:25 p.m. for bus students 

EMERGENCY DISMISSAL: 

We are Zone 3 

From the Grizzly Den 
 

Principal’s Message: 
                                                                                                                     
Kindergarten registration is still open, if you know of anyone with 
children born in 2019 and in Glen Morris boundaries, please let 
them know they can call the school to make arrangements to 
register their child or, they are able to access the registration 
online through the Grand Erie District School Board website. 
Kindergarten orientation will take place in late May or early June. 
More information to come.                              

We had outstanding participation on Wed. February 22nd for 
PINK SHIRT DAY by our students and staff. We recognized Pink 
Shirt Day as an opportunity to create a kinder, more inclusive 
world by raising awareness of bullying, and standing up against 
harmful words and actions encountered in person or on-line.  

 

On March 10th, Glen Morris is going to be celebrating St. Paddy’s 
Day, which always falls during March Break.  Students are asked 
to wear green on the Friday and show some Grizzlies spirit.   

March Break is from March 13th-17th.  We return to school on 
Monday, March 20th.  

   

L. Hearn, Principal 
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be a Nut Aware School.  
We do have students in our school who have allergies to 
latex, peanuts, nuts, cow’s milk, the stings of bees, wasps 
and hornets and pet dander.  When students come in 
contact with these allergens, they may go into 
anaphylactic shock, a severe allergic reaction that can 
result in death within minutes.   
The dairy allergy is only a threat when the child ingests 
dairy products.  This can be managed by making sure that 
students do not share food.  
The pet dander allergy means that only guide dogs, or a 
working assistive support animal for a guest in our school 
will be allowed access to our school. Family pets will be 
restricted to outside of the school. Please leave your 
family pet at home when you come to pick up the 
children from school.  
Bee allergies are as a result of a sting. These insects are 
particularly active in both the fall and the spring months 
and can be a real danger to some students.  One of our 
best ways to eradicate their presence on our playground 
is to keep all food inside.  
Peanut/nut allergies are a cross-contamination issue.  If 
allergic children come into contact with the smallest trace   

 

 

 

  

    

  

Inclement Weather 
Information: 

• Information on Student Transportation 
Services can be found 
here: http://www.stsbhn.ca/ 

• For transportation delays, cancellations or 
school closures, 
visit: www.transinfobhn.ca/Cancellations 

• If there are school or board facility closures, 
Grand Erie will post a notification by 6:30 a.m. 
on the Board’s website 
here: www.granderie.ca 

• Information will be posted on Grand Erie’s 
Twitter (@GEDSB) and Facebook 
(www.facebook.com/GEDSB) accounts 

• Closure information will also be shared with 
local media (i.e. radio, television) 

• Find the Board’s Inclement Weather Policy 
here: https://bit.ly/2HoC1YX 

• Learn how Student Transportation Services 
makes its decision about inclement weather 
here: bit.ly/2JIVSk9  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The character attribute for March is: 

Honesty-Telling the truth 

 

 

Valentine’s Day 

The F.B.I. put together a dance for the school. 
All the students had a wonderful time 
throughout the day doing activities. 

 

 

                                          

 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JF8LvhwWdgqWrlahzedJMw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd1tr9P0QVaHR0cDovL3d3dy5zdHNiaG4uY2EvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAH2n9VsFSuaeUhhsYXVyYS5oZWFybkBncmFuZGVyaWUuY2FYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/oeHx86kQ7s2tcmTmAyYmgg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd1tr9P0QoaHR0cDovL3d3dy50cmFuc2luZm9iaG4uY2EvQ2FuY2VsbGF0aW9uc1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAAB9p_VbBUrmnlIYbGF1cmEuaGVhcm5AZ3JhbmRlcmllLmNhWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Q4vhutQ6dZaub0FYMWy18Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd1tr9P0TlaHR0cHM6Ly9sLmZhY2Vib29rLmNvbS9sLnBocD91PWh0dHAlM0ElMkYlMkZ3d3cuZ3JhbmRlcmllLmNhJTJGJmg9QVRPbVdqcFFVNmdaT1pBY3NpUWdtOTV6dThPWEQ1dFk5UmlZMnVqRDhRbFNPX2x2ODNXQW83YkZfQ3hscUJXdGt1SE1ya3lDSlpSQXNXS3Flc3M4VTVpaVdJeHd4WXFOdTBMdzVmdEN4WFBIajRTQzBkRkZ0cVRSNm85VDZiTnFIVm5EZDZkMGtyVXNKZzZob0ZVY3ZWbFBNM2huMGdFbEpTSVcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAB9p_VbBUrmnlIYbGF1cmEuaGVhcm5AZ3JhbmRlcmllLmNhWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/OhEgWpF-uBW-PnMIvJ3fYA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd1tr9P0QdaHR0cDovL3d3dy5mYWNlYm9vay5jb20vR0VEU0JXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAfaf1WwVK5p5SGGxhdXJhLmhlYXJuQGdyYW5kZXJpZS5jYVgEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/4aK0GduTbMzdzXCtbCFp4A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd1tr9P0QWaHR0cHM6Ly9iaXQubHkvMkhvQzFZWFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAB9p_VbBUrmnlIYbGF1cmEuaGVhcm5AZ3JhbmRlcmllLmNhWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/es3kkaRngVvxax5FV_uLSg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRd1tr9P0QWaHR0cHM6Ly9iaXQubHkvMkpJVlNrOVcHc2Nob29sbUIKAAB9p_VbBUrmnlIYbGF1cmEuaGVhcm5AZ3JhbmRlcmllLmNhWAQAAAAB


REMINDER  
DATES 

March 3: Pizza Day 

March 9: GlenHyrst Art  
(McDougall, Keczan, Crawford) 

March 10: Pizza Day 

March 13-17: MARCH BREAK 

March 20: Return to school 

March 1-24: Chocolate bar sales every 
Tuesday and Thursday 

($2 each 1st Nutrition Break) 

*Every Wednesday: Popcorn  
for sale  $2 

March 28: Pita Day 

               

 

 

 

Chocolate Bar Fundraiser 

The grade 7 and 8 students will be selling 
boxes of full-size Nestle chocolate bars. 
Each box contains 14 bars. (4 Aero, 4 
KitKat, 4 Coffee Crisp and 2 Smarties). 
The boxes cost $25.00 each. If you would 
like to purchase one or more boxes of 
chocolate bars to help the grade 7 and 8 
students, please place your order 
through School Cash on-line. $10.00 from 
each box sold will go towards the total 
cost of the trip. The fundraiser will run 
from February 17th until March 24th. The 
boxes will be available for pick-up on 
Friday March 30th at 12pm. 

 

 

Ms. Hirst’s grade 7/8 class participated 
in making toolboxes with Organized 
Kaos through Skills Canada. 

OTAP - Ontario Youth Apprenticeship 
Program 

Connecting students to opportunities 
in the skilled trades. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Congratulations to our 
January Character Attribute 

Winners 

Teamwork- Sharing ideas and work 

 

 

Thank you Glenhyrst for coming and showing some 

of our students different forms of art. We look 

forward to having you back in March. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Congratulations to our 
February Character Attribute 

Winners 

Fairness-Taking turns and sharing 

 



 

 

 

 

  

Congratulations! 

Junk Drawer Races 

1st Place Winners 

Eva A, Aarna A, Addie S, and Owyn N, from Glen Morris Central Public 
School achieved 1st place in the Southern Ontario Regional Hydraulic 
Crane Challenge. 

The students were required to design and build a Hydraulic Crane. The 
crane was to be made from paper products, either toothpicks or wood 
skewers, fluids, syringes, and plastic tubes/pipes. Once the cranes were 
built, the teams were to test them out. Students were required to test 
their cranes to see if they could lift a load of up to 25 grams from Pickup 
Point 1, drop it at Drop Point 1/Pickup Point 2, lift it again, and finally drop it 
at Drop Point 2 in the shortest possible time. The gold winners were able 
to do this working together in 1.85 seconds. 

These dedicated students were competing against elementary students 
across ten school boards in the Southern Ontario regional division. This 
group of students now moves on to the Provincial Championship. 

 



  

Intermediate Boys Basketball 

On Friday, February 24, the intermediate boys basketball 
team played in the BCESAA Paris Family of Schools 
Basketball Tournament. 

The team faced excellent competition from 
Cobblestone, Burford, and St. George Schools. The boys 
worked hard and improved their level of play with each 
game. Great job Grizzlies! 

Players on the team were as follows: Leland, Eshaan, 
Tyson, Jackson, Nolan, Henry, Ethan, Konnrad and 
Marryck. 

Thanks to all the parents for volunteering 
to drive students. 

Coach: Mr. Heeg 

 

Intermediate Girls 

The intermediate girls’ basketball team competed in the 
Paris family of school’s tournament on Friday. The girls 
played hard against both Burford and St. George but were 
defeated in both games. 

Congratulations to the girls for great sportsmanship and 
playing hard. 

Thank you, Mrs. Crawley and Mrs. Tone, for driving. 

Team members: Logan, Maddie, Jessica, Meishka, Addie, 
Tianna, Tybee, Faith and Aibhlin. 

Junior Basketball 

Congratulations to the junior basketball team who played so 
well at their tournament on Monday February 27th, winning 
two games against J.C Hill with baskets by Ariana, Maheen 

and Nicolas. All team members put in an amazing effort and 
worked so well together. A big thank you goes out to the 

parent drivers, and supporters, Bailey for the delicious 
timbits, Mr. Heeg for his guidance, and Miss. MacKinnon for 

cheering us on at the bench.  

Team members: Ariana, Olivia, Taylin, Elsa, Maheen, Bella, 
Vidhan, Johnathan, Bailey, Josh, Charlie S. and Nicolas. 

What a great day! 



 

 Pink Shirt Day   

  



  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


